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Friday, 26th January 

Merit Winners 

Well done to our merit winners this week. As well as having 100% attendance, they 

have also demonstrated a great deal of positivity throughout the week. Well done. 

 

Dance Workshop 

A group of children from Year 3 and 4 took 

part in a dance workshop at Karen Liddle 

School of Dance. Thank you to all of the team 

for giving up your time and as always, the 

children were fantastic. 

Online Safety Sessions 

Cleveland Police are running an online safety session in how to keep your children 

safe online. Further information can be found on the poster attached to this email. 

 

Family Hub Drop In 

If you need any support or advice, feel free to visit 

the Navigator Drop In sessions which takes place 

at the Rossmere Family Hub every Monday and 

Thursday.  
 

A larger flyer is also attached to this email. 

 

Absence 

If your child/children are going 

to be absent from school, please 

can you ring school and leave a 

message with the office staff. As 

part of our safeguarding 

procedures, we need to know 

where all of our children are 

even if they are absent from 

school. Thank you. 

 

Parking 

We ask that you please respect the parking 

restrictions that are in place around school on a 

morning and after school. The restrictions that 

are in place are there to keep the children safe 

as they are crossing the road and entering 

school. We also ask that you do not park on 

other people’s property or block their access. 

Thank you for your continued support with this 

matter. 

 

Congratulations 

Congratulations to Mrs and Mr Carey on the birth 

of their baby boy Leo. Leo weighed in at a very 

healthy 7lb 14oz. Mother and baby are both doing 

very well and are having some much-deserved 

family time at home. We wish them good luck for 

the future and hope they all enjoy every single 

minute of their time together while Mrs Carey has 

her maternity leave.  

 


